July 24, 2015

City of Portland
389 Congress St
Portland, ME 04101
207-874-8703

Re: Letter of Permission for Proposed Signage for Vinland

Dear whom it may concern,

I, Paul Trusiani Jr., hereby grant permission for Vinland and its owner David Levi to
install the proposed new signage on my property located at 593 Congress Street,
Portland, Maine.

The signage will be made and installed like the original signage on the frontage facing
Congress Street. It will be a painted 8’ x 4’ plywood that reads “vinland”. It will be bolted
by a professional mason onto the side of the building that faces High Street. This must
be covered by Vinland’s insurance with Clark Insurance.

If you have any questions, | can be reached at 207-939-4114.
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Paul Trusiahi Jr.




